TO: FINANCE COMMITTEE

FROM: CITY CLERK DEBORAH NEUSER

DATE: APRIL 26, 2018

The reason for this ordinance repealing the section is because per the
Department of Revenue, we cannot charge for a transfer of this license and we

have not been charging the transfer fee.

And, the beer and intoxicating liquor together make up a tavern license which
would never be transferred separately.



